
THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR

WASHINGTON
October 18, 1943*

My dear Mr* Eccles:

In Secretary Ickes1 absence from the city, I wish to acknowledge your
letter of October 15 transmitting copies of the material which you
furnished to Mr. Justice Iftrrnes, concerning the conversion problem, I
shall bring these documents to Secretaxy Ickes1 attention promptly upon
his return.

Sincerely yo

Acting Secretary of the Interior,

Hon. M. S. Eccles,
Chairman, Board of Governors of the
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